
From: WANDA CALLOWAY [mailto:wjcalloway@gmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2014 6:55 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Regulation 5 & 6 - Public meeting held 6-17-2014 in Harrison, ar 

 

For your record I am AGAINST Regulation 5 and Regulation 6.  Until there is an environmental study on 

the impact of the 1.5 million people that float or visit the Buffalo River I can not see how you can pass 

these two regulations without this study.  Also, there are wild hogs on this river.  Has there been an 

attempt to eliminate this contamination?  What about the Elk?  What about other wildlife, such as 

raccoons, deer, otters, etc.  I am for a clean Buffalo but think these concerns should be looked at first 

before passing the Regulations 5 & 6 on the citizens of Newton Co. 

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 

Wanda J Calloway 

P O Box 243 

Omaha, AR  72662 

 


